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11 July 2023 

 

To:  Full Board of Commissioners 

 

Re: Electric Vehicle Charging Stations 

 

Mr. Scott Ash, as an agent of Presque Isle Electric and Gas, would like the 

permission of the Board of Commissioners to install 2 electric vehicle charging 

stations at the Alpena County Regional Airport. 

 

The installation and maintenance of these charging stations will be at no cost to 

the County.  PIE&G will also name the County of Alpena as also insured for any 

issues that could arise from these stations. 

 

The charging stations will have their own meters, and PIE&G is responsible for 

supplying electricity at no cost to the County of Alpena. 

 

As a convenience to the passengers using our Airport, and citizens who own 

electric vehicles, I recommend the installation of these charging stations.  

 

 

Respectfully  

 

 
 
Steven Smigelski  
Airport Manager 

Alpena County Regional Airport 

    

 

 


